
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUDIT COMPLIANCE CONFIRMATION 
UNDER 2 CFR 200 (OMB CIRCULAR A-81) 

FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING JUNE 30, 2022 
 
 

This letter is to certify that Children’s Hospital Los Angeles has completed its federal compliance 
audit for the fiscal year 2022 ending June 30, 2022. 

 
The audit report disclosed no material weaknesses related to federal awards and contains no 
findings specifically related to subawards received from other entities. 

 
Consequently, we are not enclosing a copy of the audit report; however, we will provide a copy 
upon request. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at (323) 361-4110 or 
CHLAawards@chla.usc.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 
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